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2nd March 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, the corona virus is spreading at an alarming rate.  Any major decisions 

regarding school will be made by the Government and Public Health England. 

 

At St. Sebastian’s, however, in order to keep those in our school community as safe as 

possible, we will continue to take certain precautionary measures.  These include 

temporarily suspending whole school assemblies (where the children all gather together) 

and staggering lunchtimes.  Pupils will be reminded how to wash hands thoroughly and will be 

encouraged to wash their hands frequently.  Please could you re-enforce this at home.  

Whilst we do not want to cause alarm to the children, it is important that we all take as 

much care as possible with hygiene. 

 

If possible, could you please send in a water-bottle with your child which can be taken home 

every afternoon for washing.  For those families where this is not possible, cups will be 

provided for the children to drink out of. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  Thank-you for your 

support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Donoghue 
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